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Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Diree~or (2 NOVI12 l981ft.  

Office of Inspection and Riorcemet 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comiss ion 
Region rI - Suite 3100 
101 frietta Street 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 ~ '.Z 

Dear Mr. O'Reilly: 

199AMI MIT 2, WATTS BARl, BELLEFOW!!, YELLOW CREK ARTS 3VILL, AnD 
PUPPS BUD WCLEAN PLANTS - REPORTABLE DICIUCES - P90aCUR2fw 
CM I0 M C'rwrrils -SQBD-5o-328/81-24 -MBR-50-390/81-28, -391/81-n7 
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The subject defi~ciencies were initially rnported to NRC-Org, Region II, 
Inspector R. Crlenjak on M~arch 16, 1981 as a result of audit HBO110I. The 
first and second interim reports wenre submitted on April 16 and August 3, 
1981, respectively. In compliance with paragraph 50.55(e) of 10 CPU Part 
50, this letter constitutes the third interim report on the subject 
deficiencies. TVA is still in the process of evalaating the 
deficiencies. A mowe detailed report of this evaluation will be provided 
to yaw office onor before January 2 9, '982. If you have any questions, 
please call Ralph Shell for POR's at M1 858-2676 or Jim Dower for BWR's 
at P7S 858-2725.  

very truly yours, 

TEUESSE Vk4Lg AUHOR IT? 

* Nuclear Regulation adSafety 

cc: Mr. Victor Stello, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 
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